

13th November

Dear Parents/Carers,

## Dawn House School - Ski Trip 2026

We are pleased to confirm that the Dawn House Ski Trip to Samoëns, France, will be going ahead in February 2026! With enough pupil interest and staffing support secured, we are excited to offer this memorable experience to our Key Stage 4 and Key Stage 5 pupils.

## Trip Details and Payment Schedule:

The cost of the trip is £1,500, which can be paid in three instalments (please note after booking in February 2025 this becomes non-refundable):

• <u>Initial Deposit</u>: £500 due in November 2024

Second Payment: £500 due in March 2025

• Final Payment: £500 due in September 2025

There are up to 12 places available, which will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis, <u>determined by receipt of the deposit</u>. Payments can be made conveniently via WeDuc. Mr Norman will be booking accommodation, flights and lessons in February 2024 and will provide more information regarding trip specifics at that point.

The trip is open to current Year 9, Year 10, Year 11, and Year 12 pupils, and we encourage any interested students within these year groups to secure their places soon.

For more details about the trip, including the itinerary and travel arrangements, please refer to our information page <a href="www.dawnhouseschool.org.uk/2024/10/15/dawn-house-ski-trip-2026">www.dawnhouseschool.org.uk/2024/10/15/dawn-house-ski-trip-2026</a>.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at: <u>ben.norman@dawnhouse.org.uk</u>

Best regards, **B Norman**Ben Norman

Deputy Principal